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A message from George F. Heinrich, M.D. and Sandra Brown Sherman, Esq.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we are pleased to announce that New Jersey Health Foundation is
launching the annual cycle of our Grant Program. Our funding will support the Community Health, Social
Service & Education Grants program along with our traditional Research Grants program. Applications will be
accepted from September 12, 2022 through November 7, 2022, through our grant portal. We have again
allocated at least $2 million in funding for this current cycle of our programs.

The New Jersey Health Foundation Research Grants program supports early innovative research projects that
demonstrate exciting potential and help researchers qualify for larger grants. Our new Community Health,
Social Service & Education Grants Program funds heaith-related community, education and social service
projects that address issues impacting society.

Full-time faculty members, staff and other personne! at these organizations are eligible to apply for grants of
up to $35,000 each under the Research Grant Program and up to $25,000 each under the Community Health,
Social Service & Education Grant Program:

® Cooper University Healthcare * Rowan University

* Hackensack Meridian Health * Rutgers University

e Kessler Foundation e Stevens Institute of Technology
¢ New Jersey Institute of Technology * University Hospital

e Princeton University

Policies & Procedures and FAQ's for both programs and a sample Letter of Agreement can be found on the New
Jersey Health Foundation web site {(www.njhealthfoundation.org) along with a link to the application portal.
Prior to submission to NJHF, all applicants must follow their organization’s standard approval protocols and
procedures.

Awardees will initially receive 80% of their grant award and will receive the final 20% upon submission and
acceptance by New Jersey Health Foundation of their final narrative and financial reports at the completion of
the project.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to send an e-mail to researchgrant@nijhf.org.

Sincerely,
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Sandra Brown Sherman, Esq. George F. Heinrich, M.D.

Chair, Research Grants Committee Vice Chairman and CEQ



